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Friday, April 12th, 2013 
 
 
 
The Hon Bill Shorten, MP 
PO Box 6022 
House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
Canberra   ACT   2600 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Shorten: 
 
Your reference: MC13-001339 
 
Thank you for your letter dated February 22nd, 2013 written on your behalf by a member of 
your Parliamentary Branch and whose initials are not accompanied by a name. It’s enclosed. 
 
I am concerned that you rely on Greg Combet’s department for consideration and action on 
climate issues. Please refer to the enclosed copy of my correspondence with Greg Combet. 
 
Documented evidence reveals that department’s serious corruption and misrepresentation of 
climate science. 
 
I’d be pleased to meet with you to discuss my letter to Greg Combet. I can show you how to 
use the climate and tax millstone around your party’s neck to reclaim the moral high ground. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Roberts 
BE (Hons, QLD), MBA (Chicago) 
Fellow AICD, MAusIMM, MAME (USA), MAIM, MIMM (UK), Fellow ASQ (USA, Aust) 
 
Enclosures: 
Correspondence with Greg Combet and attachment thereto 
Copy of letter from Mr. Shorten’s Parliamentary Branch 


